
This is an initiative of the Northern and Western Homelessness Networks.

If you want to know more about consumer survey, contact 
Sarah Langmore, Western Homelessness Networker  (sarah@wombat.org.au or 0407 832 169) or

Meredith Gorman, Northern Homelessness Worker (meredith.gorman@launchousing.org.au or 0424 112 445)

Hi there! Will you help us to build a better
housing system by sharing some

of your experiences of
homelessness services? 

Each year homelessness services across Melbourne’s north
and west survey people to find out how they are feeling

about the homelessness services they receive.

what we can do to assist you,
when there is so little housing
available; and

what you would like us to ask
the Prime Minister for?

 

Survey

This survey is anonymous. 

You can complete the survey on paper, on your phone or online
between 4 December 2023 and 3 March 2024. Your worker can

provide more information about the survey, and you can access
it by scanning the QR code: 

How to participate in our next survey

We understand that we are in
a housing crisis. This year we
would like to know: 

We want to hear from you


